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Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Following a water leak during the recent school holidays, mould was seen on the carpet in the 
drama classroom in Building C at Lisarow High School. 

As a precaution, the affected classroom was cordoned off from students and staff, and 
classes were temporarily relocated.  

The carpet was removed, and the areas were environmentally cleaned. Contractors were 
engaged to replace the carpet on Thursday 6 February 2025.  

The roof in this classroom will also be repaired to prevent any further leaks occurring. 
Affected areas will be treated with an anti-microbial spray.  

All work involving mould took place outside of school hours, with appropriate safety measures 
in place. The classroom has been reopened. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   
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